
Dear parent/carer, 

As you are already aware the NSPCC will be in school on Friday 18th January, delivering assemblies 
and workshops with the children empowering them to keep themselves safe from harm and how to 
get help if they need to. 

On the same day (Friday 18th January), NSPCC staff, working in partnership with telephone 
communications company 0², will hold a parent workshop session at Rowley Park Academy.  This 
session will provide practical advice for parent in supporting their children will all aspects of internet 
safety.  It will cover: how to ensure children understand how to be safe online, offer support with 
setting appropriate parent controls for your child, advice and information on online games, their 
risks and age recommendations. It will also provide parents with the opportunity to ask questions 
and find further support about online safety. 

Other schools who have arranged these sessions, have had an extremely positive response from 
parents who attended and we feel that this is such an ever changing, it’s vitally important that 
parents know the facts, risks and gain practical advice to keep their children safe online.  

The workshop will be run by NSPCC staff and O² gurus and will take place on Friday 18th January.  It 
will run from 2:00pm for an hour enabling parents to collect their children from school at the usual 
time of 3:15pm.  Parents can just attend on the day although it would be helpful if you plan to 
attend to return the slip below. 

I am confident that you will find this a useful and supportive workshop and support you in keeping 
our children safe online. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Miss Stubbs 

DHT/DSL 

 

 

I will be able to attend the O² and NSPCC online safety workshop on Friday 18th January at 2:00pm. 

 

Signed ____________________________________ 

Parent of __________________________________ 


